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Friday 22nd September 2022

Dear Parents,

I hope you have all had an enjoyable week.  As always we have had a busy week 
here at DBS Wakra.  It was great to welcome the families of our Year 7 and 12 
students to our ‘settling in’ event on Wednesday evening.  It was a real pleasure 
to meet you all and be able to answer all your questions. I look forward to 
working closely with all our parents and the community in the future for the 
benefit of our students.

Many thanks for your ongoing patience with the school canteen service and for 
sending your children with packed lunch.  Please can I ask that we try to provide 
healthy options, with lots of fruit and vegetables as we know these help 
contribute to healthy and happy learners.  Can I also remind everyone again to try 
to not pack any products that contain nuts, as we do have students and staff with 
severe allergies.

We are closely monitoring the weather, which remains very hot.  We are mindful 
that our students are eager to start being more active at break and lunch time but 
for now we are asking them to be more restrained so that we can remain safe in 
the heat.

Well done to Lolwa Al Jalabi in 11D for being the overall star of the week and to 
all our year group winners listed on page 4.  It is is such a pleasure to see our 
young people doing exceptional work and striving to be their very best.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Austin Shepprd
Head of Secondary
DBS Wakra
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Overall Lolwa Al 
Jelabi 11D

Year 7 Fawzy 
Al-Shamy

Year 8 Arash 
Bhesania

Year 9 Lamis Emam

Year 10 Nada Khalaf

Year 11 Nayyara 
Floydita

Year 12 Abdulaziz 
Al-Zoqari

STAR OF THE WEEK




